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Thanks for supporting SIBCON 2022!

Lucas, Sunday, Nov 13 2022 - 22:35:49

Thank you to our great GMs, players, vendors, and staff for making SIBCON 2022 another great convention! We had a resurgence of

miniature games and continued growth in board games, and we're looking forward to continue growing the gaming community!

We are hoping you all join us in March for COSCON XXXIII on March 17-19, 2023!
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